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February 26, 2021

The Zoning Commission of the City of Lytle, Texas will be holding a public hearing
on Monday, March 1, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. This meeting will be held at the Lytle
Community Center located at 19031 Priest Blvd., and is for the purpose of hearing
requests for the following properties:

Review of Revised Construction Plans for Saddle Ridge
Estates, Phase 1;

Review of Final Plat for Mike Wells property located at
Intersection of FM 2790 N. and Cottage Street; and

- Review of Resubdivision Re-plat of property located at
18775 Live Oak Street by property owner William Perkins.

The Zoning Commission meeting is open to the public and you are invited to attend. All
interested parties are urged to attend.
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